RAcCINE LUTHERAN
HITIGH S CHOOL

March 19, 2020

Dear Parents,

I'hope that despite the challenges the COVID-19 has brought to our community that
the spring break with family and friends has been enjoyable. Since my previous
communication with you last Friday, much has changed. We need to remember and
pray for many in our community who are bearing hardship as a result of closed
businesses and the threat of illness.

Governor Evers announced this week that all schools are now closed indefinitely.
This replaces the original return to school date of April 6. All co-curricular activities
are also suspended indefinitely.

We have been working all week on a plan to provide for the education of our
students. Next Wednesday, March 25, we will launch the details of how our online
learning program will work. Students will go online using their RLHS email address
and find resources, assignments, quizzes, tests and projects they will need to
complete. We also have a process for communicating with their teachers. Most
students already have taken home textbooks and materials they will need. For
students who still have materials at RLHS, we will announce next week the process
for students to get those materials. This process will allow a limited number of
students in our building per Governor Evers’ mandated 10-person rule.

This will be a new experience for many of our students. Therefore, [ ask for your
help as a parent, to ensure that your son or daughter logs in each day at the
appropriate time, to communicate with his/her teachers and complete the required
tasks.

[ appreciate your patience and support as we navigate this unprecedented situation.
As things change, which they seem to do every day, I will keep you informed.

God Peace,

Dave Burgess
Executive Director/Principal
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